SERVING ALL CALIFORNIA and BEYOND - Divisions 10, 11, and 12
Window Treatments, Lockers, Projection Screens, Drapes, Toilet Partitions and more

Al Quality Blinds and Specialties ~— QUALITY AT GUARANTEED LOWEST PRICES -

Address: 9925 Businesspark Ave, Suite C, San Diego, CA, 92131

Phone: 858 689-9999

Fax: 866 547-6470

E-mail: algbcllc@gmail.com

Web:  www.alqualityblinds.com Liability Insurance: Navigator insurance
Contractor's License Number — 848034 DUNS # 05 123 5393 .

M

October 10, 2014

Project Labor Coordinator ‘8
Parsons Constructors Inc. , '

100 W. Walnut Street
Pasadena, CA 91124 '

Fax: (626)440-2516
Email: jessica.jones@parsons.com

Attention: Jessica Jones

Re:  San Diego Unified School District Project Stabilization Agreement Construction and Major Rehabilitation
Funded By Proposition S (“PSA”) '

Dear Sir:

This is to confirm A1 Quality Blinds agrees to be a party to and bound by the San Diego Unified School District Project
Stabilization Agreement - School Construction Major Rehabilitation Funded by Proposition S (“PSA”) effective July 28,
2009, consisting of the Resolution dated July 28, 2009, the Agreement between the San Diego Unified School District and
the San Diego Building and Construction Trades, the Agreement between the San Diego Unified School District and the
Southwest Regional Council of Carpenters, and Addendum No. 1, and as the PSA may, from time to time, be amended by i
the negotiating parties or interpreted pursuant to its terms. Such obligation to be a party and bound by this Agreement o
shall extend to all work covered by the Agreement undertaken by this Company on the Project pursuant to Pershing :,.__
Middle School, Whole Site Modernization, C7-14-0835-57, and this Company shall require all of its subcontractors
of whatever tier to be similarly bound for all work within the scope of the Agreement by signing and furnishing to you an
identical Letter of Assent prior to their commencement of work.

Sincerely,

Al Quality Blinds
By: /
Anca Fundulea/ administrator

[Copies of this Letter must be submitted by Contractor to the Project Labor Coordinator, the San Diego Building and
Construction Trades and to the Carpenters consistent with Article I, Section 2.4(b)]



